
NEOkla Minutes   July 17, 2018 
 

Board members present were Jason Baney – RE, Neil Cox – Asst RE, Todd 
Swain – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Jeff Maize, James Stowers, Mike 
Tritt, and George Walker.  The minutes of the June meeting and the treasurer’s 
report were approved as presented. 
 
Autocross Report – Jeff:  Our last event had 53 drivers participate, with 4 
weekend members.  The next event is August 12 at the Fairgrounds. 
 
Road Rally – Garry Deaton: The next event is July 29, an Average Joe Rally.  
The entry fee is $20.00. 
 
Road Racing – Neil Cox: There will be a double regional and Time Trials at 
Hallett on September 1-2.  Registration is available on MotorportReg.com. This is 
the first time in years that we have run the track backwards (clockwise).  We 
need lots of workers. 
 
Old Business: 
The Club is still considering holding a Divisional Autocross next year, preferably 
at the Fairgrounds. 
 
The new autocross T-shirts are available. 
 
The next Club Meeting will be August 14 at Burnco, 18th & Boston. 
 
Betty Martin 


